North Carolina Certified Document Services

IMPORTANT NOTICE:
YOUR ANNUAL REPORT IS DUE

THIS IS NOT SPAM. THIS IS REGARDING YOUR BUSINESS
REGISTERED IN THE STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA.

Company Name and Reference No.

Document Fee: $499.89
Due Date: 04/15/23

www.NCPAYNOW.org/renew

NORTH CAROLNA BUSINESS RENEWALS ARE DUE

Happy New Year! It is time to file your 2023 Annual Report with the Secretary of State,
Corporations Division, in order to renew your business with the state of North Carolina.

What is an Annual Report?

An annual report is the yearly renewal of your business. EVERY business MUST file an Annual
Report every new calendar year in order to continue conducting business and maintain an "active
status” with the Secretary of State, regardless of profits, losses, or number of employees.

You may also require an updated 2023 Labor Law Poster
Businesses with at least 1 employee must, by law, display up-to-date Labor Law Posters.

ANNUAL REPORTS NOT FILED WITHIN 60 DAYS OF BEING LATE WILL BE DISSOLVED BY
THE STATE, UNABLE TO CONDUCT BUSINESS, AND MAY ENDURE ADDITIONAL
REINSTATEMENT FEES.

You may visit http:IIwww.ncpavnow.orqlrenew to file your Annual Report and
also obtain an updated Certificate of Status, and Labor Law Poster.

IF YOU HAVE ALREADY FILED YOUR ANNUAL REPORT, YOU MAY DISREGARD THIS
LETTER. THERE IS NO NEED TO REPLY TO THIS EMAIL. OUR SYSTEM MAY HAVE NOT
YET UPDATED YOUR INFORMATION.



https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ujQzJLrXaILd6t2-136DLO_4EO5owVWy_USvngXMZrzJESmjmiXtklCzfUJGBltaZjwjX7vMfgdB2sL-m2xvjGj5xhVDzrocKrSTFbIvrrclgr2UnhTK3HzjaNWYV0dhsEE7yflWS6jqondAlPgEhA==&c=3p4ALD2Vy78saQQyisu74jZzU8USEK5jUn2ZCD4phyRXan4C6jTgxg==&ch=rsFApQKDE9j5Fne482h23EBwXMYpos3cLSNd0NphEybUAmXajToBTA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ujQzJLrXaILd6t2-136DLO_4EO5owVWy_USvngXMZrzJESmjmiXtklCzfUJGBltaZjwjX7vMfgdB2sL-m2xvjGj5xhVDzrocKrSTFbIvrrclgr2UnhTK3HzjaNWYV0dhsEE7yflWS6jqondAlPgEhA==&c=3p4ALD2Vy78saQQyisu74jZzU8USEK5jUn2ZCD4phyRXan4C6jTgxg==&ch=rsFApQKDE9j5Fne482h23EBwXMYpos3cLSNd0NphEybUAmXajToBTA==

YOU ARE RECEIVING THIS EMAIL BECAUSE YOU HAVE DONE BUSINESS WITH US IN THE PAST AND
PROVIDED YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION FOR FUTURE ASSISTANCE REGUARDING YOUR COMPANY.

North Carolina Certified Documents Services is not a Government Agency and is not affiliated with the Internal Revenue Service or any
other federal or state organizations. North Carolina Certified Documents acts as a Third Party application assisting company. We do not
provide legal, financial or other professional advice. We are not a law or an accountancy firm nor are we affiliated with either. Payments
made to North Carolina Certified Document Services may contain various processing fees which are paid voluntarily by the purchaser.




